
 

 

  



 

 

 

 
 
 

1st May 2023 
DATES FOR YOUR CALENDAR 

 
   
     
  MAY  
  Tues 2nd  - MIA Tony Lockett Shield AFL Gala Day (Griffith) 
  Wed 3rd  - Back to School Disco 
  Thurs 4th  - CSU Future Moves Visit 
  Fri 5th   - LNPSSA Rugby Union Gala Day (Leeton Ovals Precinct) 
  Thurs 11th  - Mother’s Day Lunch and Stall 
  Fri 12th    - LNPSSA Cross Country (Narrandera Golf Club) 
     - Riverina PSSA Netball Final Selections 
  Mon 15th   - P&C Meeting 7pm 
  Mon 15th-16th  - PSSA Girls AFL – Batemans Bay    
  Wed 17th-19th   - PSSA Boys AFL – Batemans Bay 
  Tues 30th   - Reconciliation Week Walk & Community Breakfast 
  Tues 30th-2nd June - NSWPSSA Boys & Girls Basketball (Tamworth) 
   
  JUNE 
  Mon 12th   - King’s Birthday Public Holiday 
  Tues 13th  - Kindergarten 2024 Information Sessions 2pm & 6:30pm 
  Thurs 15th  - Riverina Primary Cross Country (Gundagai) 
  Mon 19th   - P&C Meeting 7pm 
  Mon 26th-27th   - PPS Athletics Carnival (LHS Ovals) 
  Thurs 29th   - PPS NAIDOC Celebration 
  Fri 30th   - Last day of Term 2 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 



 

 
  



 

 

 
 
 

WEEK 2 TERM 2 Commencing Monday 1st May 2023 
 
Welcome to what will be an extremely busy second week of 
the new term. Term 2 commenced with an extremely busy 
opening week, albeit shortened due to the Staff 
Development Day and ANZAC Day Public Holiday. 
 
ANZAC Day was another day of great pride and reflection for 
our community with more than 160 students and staff 
participating in the Leeton RSL Sub-Branch ANZAC Day 
Commemoration last Tuesday, whilst more than 400 
community members engaged in our school service last 
Wednesday, highlighted by our guest speaker Mr Luke 
Mahalm. We thank all parents and carers for supporting 
their children to participate in these significant events. 
 
Last Friday saw our SRC coordinate an extremely successful 
‘Wear Red, White and Blue Day’ supporting the Malakai 
Murphy Trust Fund. We thank everyone in our community 
for their support and generosity for this initiative which has 
raised significant funds for the family. 
 
Last week was also highlighted by the achievements of our students on the sporting fields with 
Deegan Tiffin earning selection in the Riverina PSSA Opens Rugby League Team while Airlie Chilko 
has been invited to attend the final trial of the Riverina Netball Team. A full wrap of the children’s 
achievements can be found later in the newsletter in Talking Sport. 
 
The new week promises to be an extremely busy one as we conduct Term 2 PLP Conferences for most 
classes. Please refer to the schedule later in the newsletter for details. The week will also see us host 
our Term 2 ‘Back to School Disco’, something that is always a wonderful evening for all children. We 
have three discos planned for K-1, Years 2-3 and Years 4-6, with $5 entry covering a sausage sizzle, poppa 
and dancing! We hope to see all children there to celebrate the commencement of the new term. 
 
This week is also an exciting one for our Year 6 students who will travel to Wagga Wagga on Thursday 
to visit Charles Sturt University – Riverina as part of the institutions’ Future Moves program. We look 
forward to a wonderful visit full of experiences and inspiration for our children’s future. 
 
There is plenty more happening in our community. Please consider the following as you plan for the 
new week: 
 
Sentral Parent Portal 
The Sentral Parent Portal is proving popular with registered parents and carers, with a range of 
information, push notifications, permission notes and PLP Conference bookings all currently available 
at your finger tips through your smart device. 
 
If you are yet to register your account, we encourage you to do so as soon as possible. Below are some 
reminders on how to connect and what the purpose of the new portal is: 
 
How do you connect to Sentral Parent Portal?  

1. Download the Sentral Parent Portal app through the Apple Store or Google Play. This is the 
most convenient way to access so that you can turn notifications on through the app. You can 
also access the portal online through the 
website https://parkviewps.sentral.com.au/portal2/#!/login 

2. Create your account in Sentral Parent Portal. You then have to wait for school approval. This 
approval is usually completed once a day, at the end of the day. When your account has been 
approved, you will receive a confirmation email.  

3. Once approved, you will then need to use the unique access key to connect with your 
student/s information. This key was provided to families at the end of Term 1. Should you need 
this information provided again, please contact the school. Once you enter the key, you can 

 

Notes that you can expect to see 
this week: 

• Back To School Disco Reminder 
• Mother’s Day Lunch Pre-Order 

Form 

Notes in the last week: 
• Sentral Parent Portal 

Information (all students) 
• Term 2 PLP Information (via 

email) 
• ANZAC Day Information (all 

students) 
• AFL Permission (selected 

students)  

https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fparkviewps.sentral.com.au%2Fportal2%2F%23!%2Flogin&data=05%7C01%7CTravis.Irvin%40det.nsw.edu.au%7C1ca36dcffe884d71b7bd08db45d7be99%7C05a0e69a418a47c19c259387261bf991%7C0%7C0%7C638180565133361114%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=tBb1F9cHtrVpc7n685DLBPRHi72hWfGih9KedIaLBuc%3D&reserved=0


 

then access a whole range of information and this is also the place to book in your interview 
time.  

 
Sentral Parent Portal will also allow you to keep up to 
date with news and information, update your child’s 
attendance details and in the near future also respond 
to permissions notes. It really will be a very handy tool for 
all parents.  
 
Last term all parents and carers received their own 
unique access key (unique for each parent/ carer of 
children) that will enable them to register with the 
school for communication specific to your children. We 
encourage everyone to download the Sentral Parent 
Portal App and follow the information on the letter to 
start your new communication experience with the 
school. 

 
Once fully operational, the portal will enable parents and carers to book PLP Conferences, access 
newsletters, school reports, lodge absence notifications, check student attendance levels, grant 
permissions for excursions and make payments among other exciting features. Not all of these 
elements are available yet as we roll out different aspects of the portal, but they will become a feature 
over the next couple of months. If you have any questions please contact the school. 
 
Term 2 PLP Conferences 
As you are aware, each Term the staff at Parkview Public School make contact with all parents and 
students through PLP conferences. Each classroom teacher is available for in person (preferred) or 
phone interviews. We value this opportunity to seek feedback and work together with families to best 
support the students.   
 
From this point forward, these meetings will be booked through the Interviews section on our new 
Sentral Parent Portal. This allows parents to select a particular time that suits them in a convenient 
manner. There will not be notes going back and forth. Below is the schedule for Term 2 PLP 
Conferences. 
 
Monday, 1st May 
Miss Brett (KB) in the Administration Block Interview Room  
Mrs Norman (KN) in the Reading Office (near Infants Bubblers) 
 
Tuesday, 2nd May 
Miss Deeves (3D) in the Administration Office Interview Room  
Miss White (4W) in the Library Workroom  
Mrs Hislop (4/5H) in the Reading Office (near Infants Bubblers) 
 
Wednesday, 3rd May 
Miss Quinlivan (1Q) in the Reading Office (near Infants Bubblers)  
Mrs Hillyer (1H) in the Administration Office Interview Room 
Mrs Doyle (2D) in the Library Workroom  
Mr Goman and Mrs Wall (2GW) in the OoSH Building 
 
Thursday, 4th May 
Mrs Chilko (5C) in the Reading Office (near Infants Office)  
Miss Mountford (5M) in the OoSH Building 
 
Friday, 5th May 
Miss Eddie (6E) in Reading Office (near Infants Bubblers) 
Miss Gill (6G) in Library Workroom 
 
 
School Uniforms – What to wear 
Students are welcome to wear Summer or Winter Uniform for the first 4 weeks of the term dependant 
on parent/ carer judgement in relation to the prevailing weather. It is expected that by the 
commencement of Week 5 (May 22) that all children will be in Winter Uniform.  
 
Please contact the school if you have any questions in relation to uniforms. 



 

Kindergarten 2024 Transition 
We are excited to be commencing the process for 2024 
Kindergarten Transition at Parkview Public School and are 
looking forward to an exciting year of education for our newest 
students 😊 
 
If your child is commencing school in 2024 or you are 
considering your child commencing school, we encourage you 
to register for our 15 week Transition Program which provides 
an excellent preparation for the commencement of 
Kindergarten. 
 
ℹ️ Information Sessions and Tours will be held at 2pm & 
6:30pm on Tuesday, 13th June (if these dates and times do not 
suit, please contact for school for an individualised tour). 
 
🗓 Transition Program commences Wednesday, 23rd August. 
 
📝 Registration available now via hard copy (available at local 
Early Childhood Centres and from the School Administration 
Office) or can be completed online via the link provided. 
https://forms.gle/pZ4cmyzipNQv1HkZ6 
 
Winhangara Playgroup 
Winhangara Playgroup continues this Thursday 4th May. Come and enjoy this 
experience in the comfort of the Parkview Public School Hall from 9:15am-
10:45am. As always, we will have a huge range of activities and experiences for 
all children 0-5 years, and it is a great way for parents and carers to socialise and 
connect. 
 
Bring the kids and bring a friend. We would love to see you       
 

Following us on Facebook 
Are you on Facebook? To get all the latest breaking news and 
previews of the coming school day ahead, like our school Facebook 
page and join over 2030 followers who stay up to date with our 
school happenings via social media.  

 
Uniform Shop 
Our P&C Uniform Shop will continue its normal opening times of Monday 9am – 10am and Thursday 
2:10pm – 3:10pm. If you require access to the Uniform Shop outside of these times, please contact the 
school to organise a mutually convenient time to access your uniform needs. 
 
Parkview Public School Website 
Don’t forget to log on to www.parkview-p.schools.nsw.edu.au for all of the latest news, pictures and 
calendar updates for your school and links to educational information that is relevant to your child!  
 
Golden Apple Docket Fundraiser 
Please keep your Golden Apple shopping dockets and place them in the container at the front office. 
This is a great way to raise funds for our students. Parkview Public School receives 5c from every ten 
dollars collected. 
 
Finally, as always, if you have an issue or concern please contact the classroom teacher, the appropriate 
Assistant Principal or myself. From time-to-time issues arise at school. This is perfectly normal for any 
school setting so if you have any questions, issues, enquiries, or you want feedback on any aspect of 
your child’s schooling please ring to make a mutually convenient appointment time with your child’s 
teacher, Assistant Principal, or myself. 
 
Regards, 
Travis Irvin 
Principal 
 
  

https://forms.gle/pZ4cmyzipNQv1HkZ6
https://staffowa.det.nsw.edu.au/owa/redir.aspx?C=59b009bd8d0947348772691e322a99f3&URL=https%3a%2f%2fstaffowa.det.nsw.edu.au%2fowa%2fredir.aspx%3fC%3dbe8133ca3dc9416ab5c310aaef1f8aed%26URL%3dhttp%253a%252f%252fwww.parkview-p.schools.nsw.edu.au%252f


 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

    WEEK 2 TERM 2 

 

Riverina Netball Championships 
Last Thursday Airlie Chilko, Ava Gilmour, Daisy Kelly, 

Miah Weymouth and Grace Goman represented LNPSSA at the 
Riverina PSSA Netball Championships at the Narrandera Stadium. 
 
On a day of high quality netball, Airlie Chilko was selected to attend 
the final Riverina Trial in Wagga Wagga on May 12. We 
congratulate Airlie on this excellent achievement. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Riverina Rugby League Championship 
Last Friday Beau Roden, Deegan Tiffin (Opens) and Hudson Stevens (Under 11s) 
represented LNPSSA at the Riverina Rugby League Championships in Wagga 

Wagga. 
 
All three boys performed creditably on a day of extremely 
competitive Rugby League, with Deegan Tiffin successful in 
being selected to represent Riverina PSSA at the NSWPSSA 
Rugby League Championships later this term. We congratulate 
Deegan on this outstanding achievement! 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

LNPSSA Rugby Union Gala Day 
This Friday, 5th May selected Parkview students will represent the school in the 

annual LNPSSA Rugby Union Gala Day being hosted at the Leeton Ovals Precinct. Involved 
students will receive permission notes early this week. 
 
 
 
 

 



 

House Championship 2023 
Accurate at 01/05/2023 
 

WEEK 2 
TERM 2 BRADMAN FREEMAN THORPE 
SWIMMING 
CARNIVAL 300 318 362 
CROSS 
COUNTRY 
CARNIVAL 

TERM 2 

ATHLETICS 
CARNIVAL TERM 2 
FARRELL CUP TERM 4 
CLASS POINTS 64 60 45 
TOTAL POINTS 
SCORE 750 755 773 

Thorpe lead Freeman by 18 points 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

KH  Madison Hodge-Livingstone 
KN  Hudson Rae 
KB  Skye DePaoli 
1Q  Makenzie Barclay 
1H  Shelby Habres 
2D  Parker Cregan 
2GW  Chelona Jackson 
3G  Mia White 
3D  Bridget Arel 
4W  Aria Roden 
4/5H  Christian Reis-Burke 
5M  Madeline Morris  
5C  Isla Rae 
6E  Zoe White 
6G  Chayce Powles 
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Order online before 10am 
 

 

 
 
  



 

 


